
September 26, 2012

Henry Gooderham
Noble Street Studios
17 Noble Street
Toronto, ON
M6K 2C7

Dave Dysart
HHB Canada
205-260 King St E,
Toronto ON, 
M5A 4L5

Dear Henry and Dave‭,‬

I want to thank you for sponsoring the AES Toronto event with 
George Massenburg last night at Noble Street Studios‭. ‬

This event was very much a collaboration of like minded 
individuals who are passionate about audio and its continued 
development‭ ‬as an art-form‭. ‬You both were instrumental in 
bringing this meeting to life and your ongoing support of AES 
activities demonstrate your commitment to the community‭ 
and your dedication to great audio. ‬

Reiterating George’s words‭, ‬you are both‭ “‬insanely great‭” ‬and 
on behalf of the AES Toronto Executive Committee, and its 
members, I thank you again for your generosity and support‭. ‬

Sincerely‭,‬

Robert DiVito
Chairman, AES Toronto


